
 

 

 

Friday 1st October 2021 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

Reward and Recognition  

 

On Friday 1st 
October 

Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 

the ‘Shining Star’ (s) Erin  

 

Oliver Mara George   

Demonstrating our 
Christian value of 

‘Thankfulness’ 

 

Freya  

 

Heidi 

 

Mia 

 

Mackenzie  

 

Congratulations also go to Arthur for achieving, this week his ‘Woodwind’ Level 2, this is 

recognition of the great progress he is making in learning to play the clarinet! 

 

We now have a number of children in school receiving peripatetic instrumental lessons 

including the piano, clarinet, ukulele and guitar. If you would like more information about 

instrumental lessons, please contact the school office.  

A big well done to all the children! 
 

 

 

PTFA are delighted to announce the very first winners of the new 

100 club draw… 

1st Prize - £10 - Scott McDonald  

2nd Prize - £8 - Louise Bullen  

The PTFA have reopened the applications for the October draw £11 for 11 draws if anyone 

would like to join. Application forms available from the school office. 

 

Morrisons- It’s Good to Grow 

We would love your help to collect gardening equipment from Morrisons. If you shop at 

Morrisons please down load the ‘MyMorrisons app’.  

Each time you check out you can scan the app and school will 

accumulate tokens to spend on gardening equipment. Your support 

would be much appreciated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

African drumming  

On Wednesday 6th October we welcome Ian Bamford, a drumming 

and percussion specialist to lead African drumming workshops with all 

the children. The children will be given the opportunity to play ‘Djembe 

drums. There will be no charge to families for this music and 

enrichment workshop.  

 

 

 

 

World Mental Health Day  

On Friday 8th October children are invited to wear an 

item of yellow with their uniform in support of the 

mental health charity ‘Young Minds’. Please donate 

to the charity on Friday if your child is wearing an 

item of yellow. Activities in class throughout the day 

will continue to have a focus on the 5 areas of 

wellbeing  

 

 

Christmas Cards 

Hopefully you have received your 

child’s design to place an order for 

Christmas cards. Cauliflower Cards 

do offer other Christmas products, 

the wrap and tags are of a good 

quality too. All sales generate 

commission for school, so once again 

your support is much appreciated. 

Please place your order at home and return the art work as soon as possible. Last day for 

art work to be returned is Monday 11th October.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 6th October  African drumming workshops 

 

Friday 8th October  ‘Hello Yellow’ Young Minds Mental Health Day  

The Yogi Group visiting to lead mental health workshops 

with all our children  

Thursday 14th October  Harvest  

Parents’ meetings – letters have now come home to book 

your slot. 

Wednesday 20th October  Maths Day 

 

Thursday 21st October  Mid-term Eucharist service in church- 9am 

 

Friday 22nd October  End of half term.  

 

Monday 1st November  School reopens and Trip to Chester Zoo!  

 


